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PSA to Conduct “Country Workshop on
the Philippine Data Revolution Roadmap for the
Sustainable Development Goals” on 5-6 October 2016

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA), in line with its commitment to develop and
provide the needed data support to the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), will
conduct the Country Workshop on the Philippine Data Revolution Roadmap for
the Sustainable Development Goals on 5-6 October 2016 at a venue to be
announced at a later date.

The Country Workshop, in collaboration with the Global Partnership for Sustainable
Development Data, will serve as a venue for the discussion of various innovations,
tools and techniques towards building a Philippine/Country Data Revolution
Roadmap for the SDGs. The Roadmap will serve as guide to the Philippine Statistical
System (PSS) in the implementation of various statistical development programs until
2030 towards the generation of statistics on the SDGs and will be made an integral
part of the next edition of the Philippine Statistical Development Program.

The Workshop will be participated in by member agencies of the PSA Board and other
agencies in the PSS, academe, local and international companies, development
partners and representatives from other countries’ national statistical offices.

For information, please contact the Statistical Standards Division (SSD) of the
Standards Service with telephone numbered 376-1928 and 376-1931, and email
addresses p.rivera@psa.gov.ph and ssd.staff@psa.gov.ph.
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